
  

  

    

  
  

    

The Student Council. of 

Dallas Senior High School 

will. sponsor the seventh 

annual 

Dance, Oct. 11 from 8 to 11 
p.m. at the school. 

Half time festivities dur- 

ing the Dallas-Hanover 

football game that after- 

noon will include the 

crowning of this year’s 

homecoming queen by 

Pam Kirshner, 1974 queen. 

Seven candidates for 

queen have been nomi- 
nated by the senior class 

one of whom will be elected 

by the student body on 

Friday. The queen and her 
corp be announced at 

the game. 

Nominees include Marti 

Spears, daughter of Mr. 

and Mrs. Arthur Spears, 
117; Elmcrest Drive, 

Dallas. Marti is a 

majorette, senior class 

secretary, varsity wrest- 

ling team, member of the 

Betterment Committee, 

and the Lazarus Teen 

Board. 

Katie Gray, the daughter 

of Mr. and Mrs. William 

Library 
October 9th isn’t exactly 

an important date to most 
people, but to those who 

support the Back Mountain 

Memorial Library it has a 

certain significance. 

At 2 p.m. on Oct. 9, 1945, 

the library opened its doors 
p public for the first 

time. Of course, it wasn’t 

the library as we know it 

now-the children’s annex 

was still a private home, 

and only the first floor of 

the library’s main building 

was used to house books: 

still, the purpose of the 

library remains the same, 

even though its appearance 

may have changed 

somewhat. 

Many programs and 

projects begun right after 

the library was opened are 

still with us today. For 

example, the “Friends of 

the Library’’ began in 1945. 
Anyone can become a 
‘Friend’ by giving a 

‘donation to the Library, 

and of course such 

donations help to keep the 
Library’s doors open, as 

  

Homecoming 

Baked Potato (Dinner Hours) 

French Fries or Potato Salad 

Fried Bermuda Onion Rings 

queen 
Gray, 25 Westminster 

Drive, Dallas, is co-captain 

of the varsity cheer- 
leaders. She is president of 
the student council, mem- 

ber of Pomeroys’ Teen 
Board, the Betterment 

Committee, and the 

Choristers. 

Mary Frances Sherman, 

daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 

Peter Sherman, RD 3, 

Wyoming, is a varsity 

cheerleader, member of 

the Student Council and on 

the yearbook staff. 

Jan Taylor, a Dallas 

High strutter and manager 

for the varsity wrestling 

team, is the daughter of 

Mr. and Mrs. C.A. Taylor, 

Jr., 82 Sterling Ave., 

Dallas. 

Holly Booth is also a 

strutter, a member of the 

Student Council, on the 

Senior Steering Commit- 

tee, on the yearbook staff, 

and a member of Lazarus 

Teen Board. She is the 

daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 

John A. Booth, 111 Davis 

St., Trucksville. 

Dana Ziegler, daughter 

of Mr. and Mrs. Ivan A. 

Ziegler, RD 3, Dallas, is 
head majorette at Dallas 
High. 

Maureen Nolan, 

daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
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candidates for Dallas homecoming 
William J. Nolan, 171 

Limewood Road, Shaver- 

town, is a strutter, senior 

class treasurer, manager 

for the varsity wrestling 

team, member of the 

Betterment Committee 

and Lazarus Teen Board. 

General chairperson of 

the Homecoming is 
Shannon Kennedy. She is 

assisted by Michele 

  

McHale, halftime festi- 

vities; Diane Fritzges, 

invitations: Evelyn 

Kwasnik, Debbie Prater, 

refreshments: Karen 

Mahle, motorcade; Joni 

Jackson Twp. grants extension of time 
Jackson Township 

supervisors approved an 

extension of time for John 

Fielding for completion of 

the work on the roads in 
Fieldcrest so they can be 

taken over by the township. 
The approval for the 

extension was granted 

following Township 
Engineer Ray Radamski’s 

report that he had 

inspected the work and felt 

Fielding was actively 
engaged in completing the 

repairs as specified by the 

supervisors. He 

recommended that the 

supervisors extend the 

Sept. 30 deadline so the 
developer would have no 
problems when the work is 
completed. The time was 
extended to as long as the 

weather permits for 
blacktopping which is 
usually Oct. 15 or Oct. 30. 

A resident on Newhart 

Road stated that part of the 

road is on his property. He 

asked what the supervisors 

planned to do about it. He 

explained that after he had 
his property surveyed 
several days later the 

stakes were removed and 

township graders came 

over on part of his 
frontage. 

He is going to have it 

surveyed again during the 

next week. Radamski 

stated the road appears to 
be in the right place. 

Township solicitor Blythe 
Evans recommended that 

after the property is 

surveyed the resident and 

his surveyor should meet 
with Ray Radamski to 

discuss any problems. If a 

problem does exist, 

supervisors will act on the 
advice of the solicitor. 

The supervisors voted to 

send the new part-time 
patrolman to the Northeast 

Training School at 

Wyoming which begins in 
January and continues for 

three months. During that 
time they will reimburse 

him for his salary lost on 

his regular job as well as 

$175 for serving as part- 

time policeman at night. 

He will also be reimbursed 

for any special equipment 

needed for the training. 

Felix Niedjaco asked 

what would be done about 
snow removal on state 

celebrates 30th anniversary 
they have done for the past 
thirty years. 

The present-day library 
Book Club had its origins in 

the two book clubs in 
existence in the Back 

Mountain area before the 
library was founded. These 
two clubs were combined 

soon after the library 

opened and all Book Club 
members undertook to 

purchase a book a year for 
the library. 

Now, with monthly 

meetings October through 

May and a very active 

Book Selection Committee, 

the Book Club provides 

interesting programs and a 

varied, continually 

changing selection of books 

for its members. 

The ‘Children’s Story 

Hour’ was a weekly event 

at the Library back in the 

1940s and is still going 

strong today, meeting 

every Wednesday morning 
during the school year. 

And, last but not least is 

the Library’s ‘Shut-In’ 

program, which has been 

HALF-POUND 
O!GROUND ROUND 

DINNER 

Full Half-Pound of Grilled 

Finest Quality Steer Beef! 

Heart of Lettuce, Dressing, 

Hot Grilled Grecian Bread 

rranklin 

Elbys 
Family restaurants 

® Steaks ® Chicken ® Spaghetti ¢ Seafood 

~ ® Route 11 (Narrows Rd. 
© 300 Kidder Street, 

, Edwardsville 
ilkes- Barre 

© Routes 309 & 415, Dailas 

FRANKLIN ELBY's — NOW OPEN 
DAILY AT 6:00 A.M. 
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quietly carried on for the 

past twenty years. Run 

now by two volunteers, 

Mrs. Charles Miner and 

Mrs. Anthony Sharp, this 

service consists of taking 

books every week or two to 

‘Up with People’entertain here 
Up with People is coming 

to Dallas. An international 

cast of 50 young singers 

and dancers will perform 
at the Dallas Junior High 

School on Oct. 28 at 7 and 9 

p.m. : 
This show promises to be 

a kaleidoscope of original 

and contemporary music 

and dancing including 
American and in- 

those people who are too 

infirm to go to the library 
themselves. The library 

staff is always interested in 

hearing about any person 

who has need of such a 

service. 

ternational folklore. 

These young en- 

tertainers who will be 

housed by local residents 
are students from many 

countries and states. 

Tickets are available at 

Evans Drug Store, 

Shavertown; Gallery of 

Sound, Mall and Narrows 

stores; and Book and 

The library is available 

to all Back Mountain 

residents. All are en- 

couraged to take ad- 

vantage . (For more on 

Library history see page 

four.) 

Record Mark, Wilkes- 

Barre. 

This presentation is 

being sponsored - by the 

Dallas Junior Woman's 

Club. Mrs. Charles Hillard 

is president. Mrs, William 

Davies and Mrs. Evan 

Bonawitz are chairman 

and co-chairman of this 

event. 

Hunlock Twp. requires licenses 
Hunlock Township 

residents have been 

advised that all solicitors 
or peddlers who want to 

sell merchandise in the 

township must be licensed. 

At the present time, only 

one license is valid. The 

=DID YOU KNOW? 

EVERY 

FEATURING 

(PS. . 

DALLAS 

WE'RE OPEN TIL 

2:30 am. 

FRIDAY & SATURDAY 

SNEW LATE NIGHT MENUF 
SANDWICHES - SNACKS 

BREAKFAST & CHARBROILED 

FAVORITES 

..AND OUR 

\ICE Eee {| om 

SIE EES 

- RTE. 309 
  

license was issued to the 

Independent Girls Softball 

League 'to sell‘ an ‘item or 

raise money for the 

purchase of equipment. 
, Ithas been brought to the 

attention of the Hunlock 

Township Office that a 

NIGHT 

675-9698 | 
a
m
v
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national sales organization 

representative stated that 

the company purchased a 

license so that all of their 
salespersons can sell in the 
township. No such license 

has been issued. 

Residents are urged, for 

their own protection, to ask 
or demand all solicitors or 

peddlers to produce a copy 

of the license that has been 

issued before they allow 

any salesperson to enter 

their home. 

Each license indicates 
the date of issue, expiration 

date, name and address of 

the salesperson, the year, 

model, make, color, and 

license number of vehicles 

to be used, and is signed by 

the salesperson and person 

issuing the permit. 

roads in the township if the 
state was not going to pay 
overtime and remove snow 

only between the hours of 9 

a.m. and 5 p.m. He asked if ° 
the township would plow 
the roads. Millie 

Hogoboom, chairman, 

“explained that this was not 
a township responsibility. 

Radamski stated the state 

would not appreciate the 
township removing the 

snow and that the 

insurance would not cover 

township vehicles in the 

event of an accident. 

Helen Haley, Fieldcrest, 

asked if a request had been 

made for school bus signs. 

Radamski reported that 

the request had been made 

and that the 
Transportation Committee 
of Lake-Lehman School 

was coming out to inspect 

whether or not school bus 

signs were necessary. 

Mrs. Hogoboom reported 
that Pennsylvania DER 

had sent a copy of the 
service contract 

authorizing payment of 25 

percent now and 25 percent 

upon completion of the 
costs for the township 

sewage feasibility study. 

Mrs. Hogoboom also 

reported that the 
township’s advertisement 

  

DANZILO 
With 

Guitar & Song 

Friday Special 

iFish & Chips 2% 
includes | 

Salad or Cole Slaw, 
mashed Potatoes, 
Vegetable, Homemade 
Bread. 

Pesacreta’s 
115 DINER 

10 minutes west of 

Dallas on Rt. 118 * 

Make 

Christmas Party 
Reservations Now 

| 477-2131 
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RED'S SUBS 
179 E. Main St. 

! 779-1660 

Plymouth 

  

SUBMARINE SELECTION 

Regular 
Baked Ham Chicken Meat Ball 

Roast Beef Turkey Sausage: 
Peppered Ham Steak 

70° 

  

Free Delivery 
- on multiple orders   FRIDAY ONLY Egg Salad—Tuna 

We service: Schools   Churches - Factory's 
Party's & Social Affairs 

  

OPEN SUNDAYS 
  

Thurs. & Fri. 

  
  

- 6AM. - 

Breakfast & Dinner 

NEW WINTER HOURS 

Mon,Tues.,Wed.,Sat., 

- 6a.m. 

  

5 P.M. 

- 6a.m. - 7p.m. 

- 9p.m. 

  
  

   

  

C-0-M-I-N-G 
BIG POLKA DANGE 

al 

  

      

Pillets, Karen, Williams, 

programs; ‘Holly Booth, 

elections; Mary Klug, 

publicity; P.J. Kroster, 

tickets; Teri Janoski, 
waiters; 

  

Diane Fritzges, 

PAGE THREE 

roses ond charms; Joan 

Otto, Tim Cross, decora- 
tions; Rosemary Lyons, 

float. 

The theme of the dance is 

‘“‘Could It Be Magic.” 

to Fielding 
for cable TV brought no 

response. Contact was 

made with the Back 

Mountain Telecable Co. but 
they are not interested in 

going into the township at 

the present time. 

A letter was received 

from the DER explaining 

their program over the 

past year in monitoring the 

blasts at American 

Asphalt. The letter was in 
answer to Atty. Blythe 

Evans correspondence 

with them. The supervisors 

were not completely 

satisfied with the 
monitoring by DER and 

instructed Atty. Evans to 
write again to the DER and 

explain that the township 
was not satisfied with the 

monitoring as described. 

Request from Family 

Service Association for a 
township contribution to 

their HELP program was 

tabled until a later date. 

Poster contest winners 
Winners in the Fire 

Prevention Poster Contest 

sponsored by ‘the Back 

Mountain Firemen’s 

Association were chosen 
Monday night. 

First prize, a $25 Savings 

Bond went to Jill Shaffer, 

126 Center Hill Road, 

Dallas from the Dallas Fire 

Company. Second prize of 

$10 went to Janis Kelner, 

R.D. 4, Dallas, Dallas Fire 

Company. The $5 third 

prize went to Suzanne 

Sabulski, R.D. 1, Sweet 

Valley, Sweet Valley Fire. 
Company. 

The contest was judged 

by Jack Dodson, Kunkle, 

Ted Newcomb, 

Shavertown, Harold 

Coolbaugh, Lehman and 

Jim Faerber, Harveys 

Lake. 

members of the Back 

Mountain Firemen’s 
Association. 
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= BREAKFAST 
= BACON 'N EGGS 
—e COUNTRY HOME 
|v FRIED POTATOES 

=~ TOAST 'N JELLY 

FAMILY RESTAURANTS - 

WINDY 

VALLEY 

    

99° 

IY 
  

Located 5 miles West of Mehoopany 
1 mile off Rt. 87 

Serving Friday & Saturday - 6-10p.m. 

  

FOR RESERVATIONS 836-3579 
Chef Pringle invites you to enjoy 

BAKED WHOLE SALMON 37 50 

with butter almondine 

BREADED VEAL CUTLET PARMIGIAN 
with rich tomato sauce 7 0 

ROAST PRIME RIB OF BEEF 38 0 

Au Jus 

HALF. SOUTHERN FRIED 
LEGHORN CHICKEN *6° 

BROILED AFRICAN LOBSTER TAIL 8° 
with lemon butter sauce 

Children’s Portions ssssees sees veces vneies 3.00 

Prices includes complete meal -- appetizer to dessert 

  

Social Chemist on duty! 

(The bar is open and Mr. Williams will mix your favorite   
NOW OFFERING 

Public Catering Services 

Dallas 

American Legion Post 672 

Phone 675-9607 

  

    
  

  

  

All judges were 
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